
 For questions, please contact Sharon Lindsey 206-897-1537 
 or e-mail sharon1@u.washington.edu  

Call for SLUGs Presenting Posters 
REMINDER - Sign up by April 30 

   
WWWeee   nnneeeeeeddd   tttooo   kkknnnooowww   hhhooowww   mmmaaannnyyy   pppooosssttteeerrrsss   wwweee'''llllll   
hhhaaavvveee,,,   sssooo   sssiiigggnnn   uuuppp   wwwiiittthhh   aaa   tttiiitttllleee,,,   eeevvveeennn   iiifff   iiittt’’’sss   

ttteeennntttaaatttiiivvveee,,,   sssooo   wwweee   cccaaannn   gggeeettt   aaannn   aaaccccccuuurrraaattteee   cccooouuunnnttt...   
   
Remember, all kinds of posters are welcome - from outlines 

detailing new projects to developed work.  Poster details will 

follow - but remember we're expecting all varieties from old 

school page panel printouts to fancy all-in-one posters. 

 

Reserve your spot at the show using the link below: 

 
https://catalysttools.washington.edu/tools/survey/?sid=20242&owner=seanyk  
 

Schedule for Thursday, June 8, 2006 
 

Morning ... Poster set up 

1-2 pm .... Poster viewing 

2-3 pm .... Dr. Murry's Keynote address - "Current state of stem cell research and ethical 

issues" 

3-5 pm .... Poster viewing with appetizers and refreshments 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The South Lake Union Group (SLUG) is a development of the fellows 
and scientists at the University of Washington SLU campus to 
encourage new and enrich existing scientific opportunities and 
collaborations in the Seattle area. We seek to enhance our training 
opportunities by providing new venues for interactions among the 
various academic and industrial elements of Seattle biotech.  We are 
excited by the concentration of important research ongoing in Seattle 
and hope to contribute to further growth and development. 
 
Sign up for our listserv to get all the info about upcoming events:  
https://mailman1.u.washington.edu/mailman/listinfo/slugnotes 


